
   STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE – TOWN OF SURRY 

      SELECTMEN  

   MEETING MINUTES DECEMBER 2, 2024 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. Present were Steve Goldsmith and Ron Profaizer. Jay 

Croteau was absent. 

Ken Maynard spoke with the selectmen about the Tree Agent project at the top of the Joslin Rd. No 

official appeal yet.  

Consolidated Communications tech confirmed the trees on the wires  on the Old Walpole Rd and the 

information was passed to the line crew. No ticket has been issued yet. The area will be monitored for 

completion.  

Ron Profaizer will contact SWPRC for any billing due this year for Master Plan.  

Driveway Application for Jason Marting 984 Old Walpole Rd rejected with questions. The application was 

not completed per Planning Board. Passed to Conservation Committee. Jason Martin started the 

driveway process prior to application process. Angle may be excessive for driveway entry. 

The copies of driveway applications to Planning Board and Conservation Committee is improving. The 

selectmen discussed the required site  visitation by the selectmen.  

Copy of letter to Jason Anyon for file signed by Steve Goldsmith and Ron Profaizer.  

No response from DES for wetland complaint for Ballou. Back to Conservation Commiitee .  

The selectmen agreed to order two 25 MPH signs and posts for Farm Rd.  

The selectmen responded to complaint of Farm Rd not being plowed or sanded during the Thanksgiving 

storm. The dirt road may have been too soft to plow without damage. Durwin Clark notified. 

EFTPS payment for November signed.  

The selectmen signed payroll. Correction to Carolyn Berglund for second quarter.  

The selectmen signed and paid bills.  

The selectmen reviewed the current property transfers.  

Ron Profaizer motioned to accept the minutes. Steve Goldsmith seconded the motion. The selectmen 

agreed to accept the minutes.  

Budget requests to folder:  Hundred Nights Shelter , City of Keene hazardous waste, SWPRC dues.  

January 19- 28th open for adding names to the ballot for town election.  

Ron Profaizer will contact Denise Dragon for audit.  

John Davis spoke with the selectmen about the Martin Driveway with his concerns about the slope to 

the road and how to enforce the correct angle.  



ZBA notified by the Town of Marlow for Vertex Tower Assets . 

Ron Profaizer motioned to adjourn. Steve Goldsmlith seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed to 

adjourn. 

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 P.M. 

 

 

 


